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Washingten. DC 20590
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Pipeline and Hazardous
Materials Safety
Administration

Mr. David Goodwin

Vice President of Compliance and Operations Services
Texas Gas Transmission, LLC

3800 Frederica Street

P.O. Box 20008

Owensboro, KY 42304-0008
PHMSA-2008-0067

Re: Modification--Request to Withdraw Special Permit Segments

Dear Mr. Goodwin:

The Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) has reviewed your
revised letter of October 19, 2012, in which Texas Gas Transmission, LLC, (TXGT), requested
that the following three segments, be removed from the special permit:

I | The Greenville Lateral a96.4 miles 36" | Beginning in Greenville, MS and
lateral ending near Kosciusko, MS
2 | The Kosciusko Pipeline | a 0.8 mile 36” Located in Attala County, MS,
lateral and
3 | The Kosciusko/Southern | a 0.4 mile 20~ Located in Attala County, MS
Natural Pipeline lateral

PHMSA has no objections to the removal of these segments from PHMSA-2008-0067.
Therefore, TXGT must comply with the requirements of Part 192 when operating these
segments.

The requirements and conditions of the special permit continue to apply to the Fayette Lateral
pipeline segment (a 166.2-mile, 36-inch natural gas transmission pipeline that runs from
Conway County, Arkansas, easterly to Coahoma County, Mississippi) listed in the special
permit.

My staff would be pleased to discuss this special permit or any other regulatory matter with
you. Wayne Lemoi, Director, PHMSA Southern Region, may be contacted at 404-832-1147,
for oversight of the implementation and on-going evaluation of this special permit.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey D. Wiese
Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety



